
 TO SERVE YOU IN MINISTRY 
cvsda@sbcglobal.net            Fax 619 422-7593             www.chulavistasda.org 
Drusilla Gaines, Secretary        Mon-Thurs 9 AM-12 Noon                      619 422-0405 
Bradley Williams, Senior Pastor         roybrad2@juno.com                     619-216-4812 
                         cell  619-616-0657 
Jacqueline Lynch, Assoc. Pastor  jacqueline.c.lynch@gmail.com    

Call for Pastoral Counseling Appointments        cell  619-550-7218 
Justin Burch, Young Adult Min. Asst.  justburch@gmail.com            cell  310-270-7304 
Don Them, Head Elder                 dthem@sbcglobal.net              619 470-3264 
Frank Spurgeon, Head Deacon                 619-427-1947 
Barbara Francis, Head Deaconess          cell  619-721-7748 

 

OUR WEEKLY CALENDAR 
 
Today:  8:00 a.m. – Prayer Session in Youth Room 
  8:30 a.m. – Choir Rehearsal 
  2:00 p.m. – Kay Burke Memorial Service 
  3:00 p.m. – Singing Band  
  4:00 p.m. – Choir Rehearsal 
  5:00 p.m. –Discovering the Sanctuary by the Numbers 
Tuesday:  6:30 p.m. – Pathfinders 
  6:30 p.m. - Adventurers 
  7:00 p.m. – Pastor’s Study 
Wednesday: 7:00 p.m. – Prayer Meeting 
Thursday:  7:00 p.m. – United Prayer 
Friday:  7:00 p.m. – Young Adult Bible Study 
   
 
 
Next Sabbath: 10:50 a.m. – Worship Service - Pastor Roo McKenzie  
         Offering – Religious Liberty  

 
 

FUTURE EVENTS 
 
Jan. 26  Sabbath School Council Meeting 
Jan. 28  Church Board Meeting 
 
 
 

INSPIRATIONAL THOUGHT 
 
“Cause me to hear Your lovingkindness in the morning, for in You do I trust; 
Cause me to know the way in which I should walk, for I lift up my soul to 
You.”  Psalm 143:8 
 

 
 
 
 

   
 

 
Seventh-day Adventist Church 

 

 
 

 
Welcomes You! 

 
“This is the day which the Lord has made: 

we will rejoice and be glad in it.  Psalm 118:24 
 
 

102 Fourth Avenue, Chula Vista, CA 
91910 

619-422-0405 
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THE CHURCH AT WORSHIP 
January 19, 2013 

 
“Oh come, let us worship and bow down; 

Let us kneel before the Lord our Maker.” Psalm 95:6 
 

†After the service has begun, please enter at these points. † 

 

Praising God Together              Song Leaders 
 
Introit    “Tread Softly”            Organ 
     (Elders kneel) 
Invocation                     Jim Sevick 
Choral Invocation                  Choir 
† 
Welcome/Announcements         Pastor Jacqueline Lynch 
 
Scripture Reading             Colossians 2:13-19  
†                  Chuck & Nick Stilwell 
Hymn of Praise        “Lead On, O King Eternal”             #619 
 
Hymn of Preparation      “As We Come to You in Prayer               Choir 
 
Morning Prayer            Eugene Bartlett 
Prayer Response                Choir 
† 
Lamb’s Offering/Children’s Story   Agueda & Dulce Valenzuela 
Worship in Giving (Local Church Budget)                 Jim Sevick 
Offertory                Organ 
 
Worship in Music            Lisa Latven 
 
 
Message   “What Bentley Found” 
             Pastor Bradley Williams 
 
Hymn of Appeal             Aranza Valdez 
 
Benediction             Pastor Williams 

Benediction Response               Organ 
     
Organ Postlude          Cindy Montalban 
 

To serve you this morning:  
Greeters:           Frank & Elvia Spurgeon, Barbara Francis 
Lead Deacon:               Keith Herrick 

WELCOME TO OUR GUESTS 
We are glad to have you in our services today.  Thank you for coming!  May 
our hearts be lifted in gratitude and praise as we focus our thoughts on God.  
Please let us know how we can pray for you by filling out a card from the pew 

rack. 

 
THE CHURCH AT STUDY 

9:15 a.m. 
 
Song Service         Stephanie Mayang/Nathanael Montalban 
Welcome                    Justin Burch 
Scripture & Prayer              Alex Stephens 
Special Music                  Aida Alberro 
      
 
Adult Bible Study         “The Creation Completed” 

 
Pastor’s Class in the Sanctuary – Revelation’s Trumpets 

Fellowship Hall Classes: 

Junior, Young Adults, Spanish I – Enter South Stairway 
  Adult Lesson Classes & Spanish II - Gym 

Youth & Children’s Sabbath Schools – Enter North Stairway 

Guests:  you are urged to join the Pastor’s class in the Sanctuary, but 

welcome to attend the class of your choice. 
 
 
 

 
 

 

  CHURCH BUDGET REPORT 2012 
Weekly Budget            $ 2,125  Received last week             $  1,241 
Year to date Budget        4,250  Received year to date             3,237 

 
Sunset Today:  5:09 p.m.      Sunset Next Friday:  5:15 p.m. 
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ANNOUNCEMENTS 

January 19, 2013 
 
THE FLORAL ARRANGEMENT   in the Sanctuary today is a love offering to 
God from the Valdez family in celebration of Edwin’s birthday. 
 
THE FLORAL ARRANGEMENT CALENDAR   for 2013 is on the bulletin 
board in the lobby.  If you would like to provide the floral arrangement on 
Sabbath, please sign your name on the week of your choice and give the 
reason you are giving the flowers. 
 
CHURCH BOARD MEMBERS   Please note January board meeting will be 
January 28 instead of the 21

st
. 

 
PRAYER MEETING   January 23, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. will be led by Justin 
Burch in a study of chapter 64 of Patriarchs and Prophets.  All are invited to 
come and share your thoughts, study and pray with us. 
 
LETTER FROM TALMIA EBENEZER    
Dearest Church Family, 
As you already know, I am here in Majuro volunteering as a teacher at the 
SDA school here on the island.  From what I know of my own home, I know 
that it is easy to accumulate Bibles that we do not use.  My request to you all 
is that you would please send any Bibles that you don’t use here to Majuro 
where there is nowhere to buy them and people need and want them so 
much! 
 
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year, 
 
Tammy 
If you would like to help Talmia, bring the bibles to church so they can be 
sent to her. 
 
VESPERS CONCERT   Pianist Dr. Calvin Taylor will present a concert at 
Paradise Valley Church (2701 E 8

th
 St., National City 91950) on Sabbath 

afternoon, February 2 at 4 pm.  A freewill offering will be taken and 
recordings will be available.  He will also perform at Paradise Village on 
Thursday evening, January 24, at 7 pm.  Bring a friend to enjoy his 
inspirational music. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Good Morning, Church Family! Happy Sabbath! 

 
 

The offering for next Sabbath, the 26th, is the annual Religious 
Liberty Offering. This offering is taken to promote and to support 
the very important work that our denomination carries out to 
maintain our constitutional freedom to worship as we believe, 
and the freedom to spread the Gospel in our cities and towns.  
  
The offering will also provide legal support for church members 
who face job discrimination and loss because they wish to keep 
the seventh day Sabbath holy.  
  
A third facet of this offering is to provide our denominational 
magazine, LIBERTY, to local, state and federal law makers, 
judges, sheriffs, police chiefs, attorneys, law professors, 
ministers, priests and anyone concerned with maintaining our 
freedom to worship as we see fit. This includes you, dear church 
member. A subscription costs six dollars. You are urged to 
subscribe for yourself.  
  
The cost of this precious freedom is priceless. Many have paid 
with their lives to defend it. This is the question for you on the 
twenty-sixth: Is this freedom priceless or worthless to you? 
There are many all around the world who would pay anything to 
be sitting next to you, doing what you are doing: Worshiping 
God freely and openly. 
  
                     
Please open your hearts and give as generously as you have 

been given. And God will bless you. 
 

Ben Jordan, Religious Liberty Secretary 


